Intermountain Aerial Surveys has been in the surveying business since 1965.  Our staff of professionals is proficient in the standardized methods of the Public Land Survey System (PLSS) and various State Plane Coordinate Systems.  Our field crews are equipped with theodolites, precise leveling equipment, long and short range electronic distance measuring (EDM) instruments and Global Positioning Survey (GPS) systems.  Although we contract-out for the aircraft, we nevertheless provide the cameraman to ensure that high quality images are obtained. Images are captured on black/white, color or infrared film and at various scales.  IAS has been innovative in working with their clients to bring these skills together in a useful manner through vector mapping.  Vector mapping creates a large-scale topographic and planimetric map. Our technicians gather the vector data on digital stereo plotters, then process, edit and publish the maps using high-speed graphic microcomputers.  To meet the specifications of the client, we furnish the product in AutoCadd.dwg, Intergraph.dgn (using MicroStation software), GIS (using ESRI software), binary or ASCII.  We also publish in hard copy format on standard mylar sheets.

To complement the vector mapping, IAS creates ortho-image maps created by placing the base of each image at its true geodetic position.   Photo-image maps are very useful in built-up areas because they display more data at less cost.  We publish our images in all standard formats (TIF, SID, COT, JPEG, etc.).  Our vector mapping can also be georeferenced to the image on a separate CAD layer or published as a composite in hardcopy format.  IAS has been innovative in bringing the project to planner and designer, utilizing oblique and on-site photography that are built into the digital product through links.   IAS also works with environmental consultants through specialized staff with experience in multi-spectral image interpretation.  This helps engineer and ecologist alike have better data to deal with the context sensitive design of “looking beyond the pavement”. 

IMAGES:

Please note the area indicated in the polygon.  The color image (false-color or color IR) shown in the cover was taken on July 27, 1987.  The black and white ortho shows the same area taken on November 17, 1999.  In the 1987 photo there is a small wetland cutting through the fields and by the time of 1999 imagery has been taken this area has been cultivated under to make an entire crop field except for the triangular piece in the north.  Aerial imagery provides a unique advantage to monitor items that occur throughout an area.  Color infra-red provides a unique opportunity to better observe the vegetation.

